From:
To:
Subject:

RE: Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility - Adequacy of Consultation Request
Letter
Date: 11 July 2022 10:49:55
Attachments: image001.jpg
image007.png
image008.gif
image009.png
image010.png
image011.png

Good morning Alberto

Thank you for contacting ECC on this NSIP project. Due to the distance between Essex and
Medway it is not considered right for us to need to comment on the attached, as far as | am
aware ECC has not been a consultee in this process nor would it need to be as it has little or no
impact on Essex.

Kind regards

Mark Woodger BSc (Hons), Cert M, MRTPI

Principal Planning Officer (National Strategic Infrastructure Projects)
Planning Service

Economy, Localities & Public Health

Essex County Council
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In line with government advice relating to the COVID-19 pandemic, from 20 March the
ECC Planning Service is working remotely, away from the office for the foreseeable
future. This is a challenging time, and as a service we are adapting where possible. This
means staff are working flexibly throughout the day around caring responsibilities
and/or have been redeployed to support critical council services.






